To: Patricia Bessette, Town Clerk

From: Conservation Commission

Date: 11/6/2017
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POSTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROVISIONS OF MGL 30A

previous meeting(s):

S18-25
CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Thursday, November 09, 2017 7:00 PM
MARY MCDERMOTT MEETING ROOM SUBJECTS TO BE DISCUSSED
BELOW
Approve Minutes of

Old Business:

Review mail

New Business:

NOI by Paul Zinni, Avon Public Schools relative to parking lot reconstruction
at Ralph D. Butler Elementary School.

RDA for 44 W. Spring St., Webby Engineering-revision to septic system
upgrade.

RDA for 167 Pond St., Collins Engineering-upgrade existing sanitary system.
Joanna Rd. project (C7/3/15)-Brian Dunn, MBL Engineering, preliminary

discussion on updated plans.

Janice Meninno for Grant Hopkins-2 Milford St. Discussion on location of
garage.
Bill Self, Curley & Hansen — Request for Certificate of Compliance for 407
Page St.

Meeting Posted by: Susouv Monahoun




